FRIEND'S OF ST THOMAS' CE SCHOOL

Friend's of St Thomas' CE School St Thomas CE School Finch Road Douglas

12th January 2011

Dear SV

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of a prize for our Christmas raffle.

The tickets were sold to pupils' families and friends both directly through school and at our Christmas Play, and we were delighted to raise £1000.

This assisted us greatly in providing the children of St Thomas' CE School with a Christmas outing to the temporary ice rink at the Villa Marina and a small token present from Santa at their Christmas party. Any additional money will be used to provide items for the school that are not covered by the school's budget.

Yours

Mrs. S Derbyshire Secretary FOST